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From: JENNIFER SCALLEY <scalleywags@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 1:03 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: H.B. 4045

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear committee members,  
Please vote for H. B. 4045 to protect animals and consumers, and ensure that cruel breeding operations will not 
longer profit from selling their puppies in Oregon pet stores.   
This is an important matter that will require your support! Puppy mill puppies are often sick, don't get the care 
and attention they need and are sold at a ridiculous cost while shelter animals die waiting for a home.  Please, I 
urge you for your support to help dogs in shelters and stop backyard breeders. 
Thank you,  
 
Jennifer Scalley  
63293 Stonewood Drive 
Bend, OR 97701 


